
Education Minnesota Break is October 18-19 
 

There will be no school for Cedar Mountain students on October 18-19.  School will resume on 
Monday, October 22.   
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences Set 
 
The first 9 weeks of school ends on Friday, November 2.  Parent/teacher conferences are 
scheduled for November 13, 15, and 19.  Middle School/High School conferences are on 
November 13 and 15 from 4:00-7:30 in the evening.  Elementary conferences are on November 
15 and 19 from 4:00-7:30 p.m.  
 

Notable Notes 
 

• Remember that our operating levy information is on the school web site. 
• The Camp Cougar afterschool program is open daily from 3:15-5:30 PM for students in 

grades K-5.  Contact Michelle Thooft at mthooft@cedarmt.org for more information. 
• Thanks to everyone who participated and helped with the Homecoming Color Run on 

Friday, September 21.  We had a great turnout! 
• On October 11, Cedar Mountain will receive the 2018 Commissioner’s Circle of 

Excellence Award, along with Franklin Industries, Inc.  This award recognizes the 
contribution of these organizations to the community.   

• On October 24 we will be meeting at 3:30 to discuss the World’s Best Work Force plan.  
The meeting will be in the high school conference room.  The public is invited to attend.  

• The play "Team Justice and the City Hall Supervillains" by Luke Simmons will be 
performed at 7 pm on November 9 and 10.   

• Student flu shots will be available on November 7.  Watch our web page or Facebook for 
more information. 

• The Cougar Cub Child Care Center has openings in the toddler and preschool programs.  
For more information, contact Center Director Jody Rose at 507-557-2254.  
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Here are some upcoming events at Cedar Mountain: 

Oct. 10 – Elementary Pictures 
Oct. 11 – Circle of Excellence Award presentation 
Oct. 15-16 - Preschool Screening 
Oct. 18-19 – MEA Break – No School 
Oct. 29 – Teacher Workshop - No School 
Nov. 2 - End of the First Quarter 
Nov. 9 & 10 – School Play "Team Justice and the City Hall Supervillains" 
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